Le Szptidme Cercle

!

First Urantia Soeiety 0f Los Angeles, Boisbriand, 3eptember 26th 1979.
P.0. Box 563,
Los Angeles CA 90053

Dear Editor,

Two years ago I was given by mr. Daniel St-Laurent of Fabreville Que.,
a special issue of your Newsletter "igondonter®, and this is how I got
acquainted with your Society.

I believe I have met Wrs Fenderson at a mesting at Mr. 3t~Laurent's
house at about that time, and if she is still with you, I wish to send her
my best regards,

T would like to inform you of our newly started study group called
"The seventh Cirele." We have study sessions every lst and 3rd thursday of
every month, -

Ve have a list of neariy sixty readers now, or rather Urantia Book
ovners, and we want te make them all become constant readers with a little
help!

(ut of this group, we are seven older readers who are supporting
this venture, We are not printing a beautiful Newsletter like yours but we
surs can appreciate the good work you are producing, materially, and spirit-
nally.

If it is possible, we would like to receive the "Agondonter! whenaver
it is published, and also, give our name and address to your readers, to
nelp vs to contacht other groups, and pessibly travellers wno happen to come
our way.

This summer, we had the pleasure of meeting witn Francyl and Narven
Gowryn fron Berkeley at a meeting of the "Pre-lorontiens' in si-Sustache
ué,. Juzn encounters will be highly profitable to readers of the Urantia
ook and we want ta welcome them to visit cur group.

we are grateful for your help and assistance, and wish to be of help
1o you in sone way sometime,
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Sincereiy,




